
 

Industry Veterinarian 

• West Melbourne and other Victorian locations 

• Full time permanent position 

• Frequent travel across Victoria, Current Victorian Drivers Licence required  
 

Greyhound Racing Victoria (GRV) regulates and promotes greyhound racing at the State level with 
animal welfare and integrity as its key priorities.  GRV is committed to attracting, selecting and 
retaining the best calibre of people to achieve the highest level of performance and behavioural 
standards required for each position and are seeking a passionate and professional Industry 
Veterinarian. 
 
If you are a person of high integrity with a strong work ethic, good communication skills and a flexible 
approach to problem solving that enjoys travel within your role, then this role just might be what you 
are looking for. 

Reporting to the Chief Veterinarian, the Industry Veterinarian will contribute to the delivery of 
veterinary services to the Greyhound Racing industry in Victoria which includes duties both on and off 
the track as well as the provision of authoritative advice to the Stewards, Inspectors and Investigators. 
Travel for this role will be required throughout metropolitan and country areas of Victoria and may 
involve weekend availability.    

Ideally, successful applicants will be able to demonstrate the following selection criteria:  
 

• Effective time management and organisation 

• Well developed conflict resolution skills  
• Highly developed report writing skills 

• Highly developed communication skills both verbal and written 

• Sound judgement/decision making 

• Well developed computer application skills 

• Demonstrated understanding of OHS procedures 

The successful candidate must be currently qualified and a registered Veterinary Practitioner. 
Practical veterinary experience and specialised knowledge of the greyhound racing industry will be 
highly regarded. A Current Victorian Drivers Licence is mandatory for this position. 

To apply, please go to the vacancies on careers.vic.gov.au, search and select the position and click 
'apply now'. All applications must include a resume and cover letter addressing the above mentioned 
Key Selection Criteria.  

For further information about the position please contact Steven Karamatic on telephone number (03) 
8329 1128, or review the attached position description. 

Applications close at midnight on 2 August 2017. 

GRV is an EEO employer 
All offers of Employment will be subject to a satisfactory police check 

All employees must have the right to work in Australia 

 

The content on this page was published on 13-07-2017. If you notice any inaccuracies, please report it here    

https://www.grv.org.au/report-outdated-information/?durl=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.grv.org.au%2Fwp-content%2Fuploads%2F2014%2F01%2FGRV-WEB-ADVERT_Industry-Veterinarian3.pdf

